
 
 
February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone involved 
with the Project Hastings Foundation. 
 
Since 2020, this student-led charity has provided thousands of 
nourishing meals and care packages to needy people living in 
Vancouver’s Downtown Eastside.  
 
I would like to commend the members of the Project Hastings Foundation and its 
supporters for their generosity and hard work. You can take pride in the knowledge 
that your efforts are helping to improve the quality of life of some of the city’s most 
vulnerable citizens. 
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for continued 
success in your endeavours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


